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On the 25" October 2013, School of Food Science and
Nutrition received a visit from the Western Mindanao State
University, Philippines. They were 30 delegates lead by the
President of the university, Dr. Milabel E. Ho. Delegation
included the Dean and the Associate Dean of College of the
Home Economics, the Heads of the Food Technology
Department, the Nutrition and Dietetics Department, as well
as the Hotel and Restaurant Management Department, and a
number of lecturers. During their visit, the delegates were very
interested to know more about the courses available and
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accomplishments achieved by the School of Food Science
and Nutrition. The visit also included a short briefing and a
tour of the facilities available such as the Food Service Lab,
Bakery Technology Lab and Pilot Plant.






